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From: Claire Bell  
Sent: 13 September 2022 10:40 
To: Licensing <Licensing@tandridge.gov.uk> 
Subject: Vino V Ltd - 2LINGFIELDNEWBIZ 
 
To Whom this may concern 
 
I have been made aware of the above application and I am very much in agreement with the plans. 
 
This new premises would be great for the Lingfield area, considering how many businesses are 
currently failing/closing in Lingfield. 
 
I travel to Gatwick on business many times throughout the year for both of the businesses I run.  As 
well as a washroom business, we have a sister company which is, a commercial cleaning company.  I 
attend many business network meetings as well as one to one meetings with clients and the 
majority of the time my business takes me in and around the Lingfield area. 
 
This proposed premises would be an ideal venue to hold BNI meetings as well as one to one 
meetings and team building for my staff. 
 
I am very excited to hear that this premises is coming to Lingfield and I am already mentioning this 
to existing clients as a 'Classy and sophisticated meeting place'. 
 
I fully support this application and I would very much like to see this venture go ahead. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Claire Bell 
 


